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Golden Book  
 

Class 1  
Etan & Joshua 

Class 2 
Elias & Aadvik 

Class 3 
Maya & Lilia 

Class 4 
Holly & Jenson 

Class 5 
Brayden & Elli-Mai 

Class 6 
Parvathy & Luca 

Nursery 
 Harvey & Liam 

 

Readers  

of the Week 
 

Class 1 
Fatema 

Class 2 
Tobias 

Class 3 
Lexi 

Class 4 
Leo 

Class 5 
La Min 

Class 6 
Leon 

 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 18th October 2024 

On Monday we had a building full of very smart and smiley children for 
school photos. As soon as the proofs arrive we will send them home.  
On Thursday we had a visit from ‘Magic Breakfast’ who support our 

Breakfast Club and the toast/bagels in class and 
nursery. They really enjoyed their time in school and were 
able to see the difference having a healthy start to the day 
makes for every child.  

Next week’s word…. 
 

positive 

Reading at home 
Reading at home is really important to give children as 
many opportunities as possible to become fluent and 

confident readers. Children read regularly in school but  
we know that with regular practice at home children make even better progress.  

Please read at least 3 times a week with your child and make sure they have their 
book and book bag in school every day. Please write in your child’s Reading 

Record every time they read. If you have any questions about reading then please 
let us know.  

Attendance 
Whole School - 92.94% 
Class 1 - 96.11% 
Class 2 - 90% 
Class 3 - 86% 
Class 4 - 95.68% 
Class 5 - 92.31% 
Class 6 - 96.45% 
 

Lates = 16 

Lost Learning =  

1 hours & 22 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 4 

Breakfast Club 
7:45 - 8:40   £2 per day 

More information from the office. 
Please come to the main front door for Breakfast Club. 

8:30 - 11:30 

Friday in the 

Children’s 
Centre  

 

Please make sure you contact 

the office (call 386640 or email 

donnwood.infants@taw.org.uk)  

if your child is absent 

from school or nursery. 

If we do not have a 

reason for absence then it will 

be recorded as ‘unauthorised’. 

Please make sure all your 

child’s school uniform, 

coat, shoes and PE kit is 

labelled with their name.  

Dates for this term 
 

       Friday 25th October   
last day of school and nursery. 

 

 Tuesday 5th November 
  back to school and nursery. 

 

 Friday 20th December 
last day of school and nursery. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fdata_images%2F598578.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fgerm-cliparts.html&docid=t296fZrZlArCwM&tbnid=qigimvP4B6J96M%3A&vet=10ahUKEwiPh_3KgvffAhWTShUIHQuIBf0QMwhcKAow


‘Nearly New’  

uniform shop 
 

Skirts, trousers, dresses, jumpers, 
polo shirts are all available at the 

main office. Prices start from £1.  

PE in school 
Children in school must wear school uniform 
everyday and have their PE kit in school all 

week. 
 

Reception PE — Monday & Wednesday 
Year 1 PE — Tuesday & Wednesday 
Year 2 PE — Wednesday & Friday 

 

PE Kit—plain white t-shirt, navy / black shorts, 

trainers / plimsolls. 

Starting School September 2025 
 

If you have a child born between  

1st September 2020 and  

31st August 2021 you must apply online at  
www.telford.gov.uk/admissions 

There are no paper application forms. 
 

Even if your child is in our nursery you must still 

apply online by 15th January 2025 
If you have any questions or do not have access to the 

internet please talk to the office. 
 

Parents of Year 2 children need to apply for 

Junior School using the same online system.  


